
CO 2004-19 is the Tender Document for CO 2004-26, District Wide Scada 

Telemetry Contract. There appears to have been a separate CO number issued 

for the tender documents. The contract itself was initiated in 2005 and has 

been mistakenly called CON 05-2005-26. The correct contract number is CO 

2004-26. 

The Tender Document is held in CODC archive, Room 1, box 334 


